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NOTIFICATION
 

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR ADMISSION TO MBA
COURSE

(KMAT-2024- SECOND SESSION)
CANDIDATE RESPONSE AND PROVISIONAL RESULT

PUBLISHED
 

The provisional  Result of candidates who have appeared in the Computer
Based Entrance Examination for admission to MBA course – 2024 (KMAT
2024- Second Session) conducted on  30.06.2024 and the online response of
the candidates are published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
General/SEBC candidates who have secured at least 10% marks and
SC/ST/PD candidates who have secured at least 7.5% marks have qualified
in the Entrance Examination.
 

A few complaints received regarding the answer key published on
01.07.2024, were examined by the Expert Committee and question number
96 has been deleted as per the decision of the expert committee.
Candidates can check the result by clicking the link ‘Score’ in the Candidate
Portal.  Candidates who have any valid complaints (other than key
complaints) regarding the Provisional Result published may inform the office
of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations through the email address
ceekinfo@cee.kerala.gov.in before 14-07-2024, 2.00 PM. Candidates online
examination response can be viewed by clicking “Candidate Response
Menu” in the Candidate Portal. 
The final result will be published after addressing the complaints, if any.
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